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fairs and the responsibility of
doing so. 1 am fully pre ared
to accept the challenge of pro-
perly serving the interests of
the Engineers by giving them
an effective voice on the SRC.

VALEDICTORIAN

ROBERT W. KERR
ALLAN ROSS WESTER

PHILIP A. VORVIS

At present I am in my third
Year of Mechanical Engineering.

have attended many of the
8.R.C. meetings this year and I
am most interested in the man-
agement of student affairs as
well as SRC funds. I believe
that I possess the necessary
3ualifications to discharge the
uties of an SRC Representa-
tive and therefore urge your
support in this year's elections.

JACK LUFF

In 1963, Jack Luff, a
man Chemical Engineer, grad-
uated from dam gh
School where he was active in
student’s affairs. At U.N.B. he
has been President of the
Freshman Class and a member

Fresh-

of his residence’s Ways and.

Means Committee. He feels
capable of serving on the S.R.C.
and promises to work for_ the
good of the Engineering Fac-
ulty and U.N.B. and for an im-
provement in the efficiency of
the S.R.C.

PETE EARLE

This year’s Council has pro-
duced a policy of action; how-
ever, the has just begn to
roll. The improvement the
Constitution and the efficiency
of the Council are just a start.
A dynamic character is neces-
sary attribute of a Council mem-
ber. That is why you of the
Engineering Faculty should vote
for the candidate who will in-
sure that the Ceouncil continues
this policy of action. Engineers,
vote wisely vote Pete Earle, for
your representative.

CARL “WOODY” WILSON

Since coming to UNB. I
have taken part in many of the
campus activities. Participa-
tion has helped me to become
familiar with the problems and
feelings of the student g
I am elected to the SR.C. I am
pre to voice the opinions
and feelings of the UN.B. En-
gineers. I will act for the En-
gineering student body and help
to continue the close relation-
ship that the Engineers have
established with the S.R.C.

JAMES M. (JIM) STORRING

As a fourth year civil engin-
eering student I have been on
campus long enough to under-
stand the é)urfose and function
of the SRC. am currently ac-
tive in the Engineering Society
and feel that the engineering
students should play a more im-
portant role in the student gov-
ernment. If elected my aim is
to promote this role.

HERBERT B. GIBSON
During my first year at UNB
1 had the opportunity of gain-
ing practical experience as an
electel representative of the Ne-
ville House Committee. This ex-
perience will undoubtedly be of
assistance to me if I am elected
to the SRC as an engineerin

representative. In addition
feel that I am informed of the
interests of my faculty and I
am able to express their senti-
ments and opinions in the SRC.

GORDON ROSS

This Wednesday I will be
asking for your support as a
candidate for engineering rep-
resentative. I am a third year
chemical engineering student. I
have no previous experience on
the SRC and I feel that this is
an asset, because I believe new
ijdeas and opinions are needed.
1 feel that in my three years on
campus I have gained a know-
ledge of what you the students
want from the council. I am
prepared to do my best to see
t-ha:t your desires are carried
out.

Forestry

DAVID CHRISTIE

Dave Christie, a fourth year
forester, has served on his resi-
dence House Committee, as
Treasurer of the Forestry As-
gociation, and as Intermediate
Representative on the S.R.C

!

foresters and to do his best in
handling the problems that the
S.R.C. will meet.

AUSTIN DUQUETTE

My history to almost all of
you is unknown, yet I am sup-

sed to ask you to vote for me.
Yto would seem that your chal-
lenge is as great as mine. How-
ever 1 will not bore you with
the autobiography of an aver-
age individual.

1 have twice, previously rep-
resented my class on the Stu-
dents’ Councili of my High
School. Although this task
was small compared to the one
set before me, I fully ‘reahze
the responsibility and’ import-
ance of this position as a For-
esty Representative, and I will
do my utmost to serve you.

My activities at UNB thus far
include Varsity Hockey and
Tennis.

KEN CARTY

Ken Carty, a third year For-
estry student, is an active mem-
ber of the Forestry Association,
and was its treasurer last year.
He has also taken part in many
inter-mural activities through-
out the past three years. With
this experience and knowledge
of the Faculty and its members,
he feels that he will make an
excellent rep. and asks for your

support.

PETER METCALFE
Second Year Forestry

Business
Admin.

ERIC A. JOHNSON
FRED WARD
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vote on January 29 for

ERIC A. JOHNSTON
Bus. Ad. iii
Aitken House

and
FRED WARD
Bus. Ad. ii
Neill House
TO SUPPORT YOUR
FACULTY

TOM PINCKARD

With the arrival of St. Tho-
mas and Teacher’s College on
our Campus, many complica-
tions will arise. Now, more
than ever before, a conscien-
tious and diligent SRC is essen-
tial to enable it to deal in a
competent manner with the
problems and issues which will
confront it in the coming year.

I believe that I have the
ualifications to sit on such a

ouncil, and as your repre-
sentative, to express your ideas
and recommendations in the
best interests of the Business
Faculty 'and our Unijversity.

JAMES F. ARMSTRONG

James F. Armstrong, a second
year Business Administration
student, is better known as
Fritz. As a result a movement
is afoot to change his name
back to its original form. The
process by which this is hoped
to be accomplished is a Radio
UNB program entitled “Blame
It All On Eve”, with the bed-
time story teller Uncle Jimmy.

Mr. Armstrong’is aptly suit-
ed to a SRC position in that he
has had much experience in
this field. He has been on the
SRC in his High School Frater-
nity and Business Manager of
Radio UNB. With this back-
g:e'ound, we feel that Jim will

an asset to the SRC of UNB.

PETER McDERBY
Business Admin. Rep.

A native of Cornwall, Ont.
the above was active in high
school in the year book com-
mittee, drama society, Key Club
and as president of the Stu-

.

He believes that all students
should participate in the extra-

curricular activities and that

the freshman and sophomore
years should be actively repre-
sented on the S.R.C.

MARY LAFLAIR

— Third year Nursing Student
from Toronto.

— Interests include UNB Chor-
al Society, Nursing Society,
and Tennis Club.

Assistant chairman of this
year's and co-chairman of
next year’s fall and spring
Blood Donor Clinics.

At UNB successfully com-
pleted a course in Parliamen-
tary P ure.

Would like to use whatever
knowledge and background
to adequately represent the
Nursing Faculty on the SRC.

PAT PULLIN

NURIES: /’

/Gl\/£ Yre
4R C thal

T ‘/‘:V'/kdpmqu‘“fi’o i
\5‘/‘/ Vote Pal fei
MUASES Rep

NURSES |

Qu G‘One can

al( the lls of

(&)

the SRC . Give
Hhem MERR\PJET H
she's a. Vl \ “

DON BELYEA

Don Belyea came to the Uni-
versity of New Brunswick two
years ago as a Lord Beaver-
brook Scholar, and since then
has been very interested in the
problems of the Science Facul-
ty. He feels the voice of the
faculty has not been heard eno-
ugh on this campus. This is
reflected both in the r show
of interest in the SRC and in
the disorganization within the
faculty. on has a good grasp
of student opinion, especially
that of the Freshman and
Sophomore students of the
Science Raculty, and hopes to
end this apparent lack of inter-
est in the faculty during his
term of office.

GARY DAVIS

Gary Davis, in addition fo
serving two years on the SRC
and with the constitution com-
mittee, has widened his experi-
ence with student Yroplems by

articipating actively in Radio
{)JNB and as a writer and editor
for the Brunswickan. His par-
ticipation in Model Parliaments
the Model United Nations, an
on the managerial staff of last
year’s Red Devils, and his con-
iribution to the 1962-'63 cham-
pionship track team add to his
gualifications for the position
of representative on_the incom-
ing council. Gary Davis plans
to continue to work in the best
interests of the students he reg-
resents and to work his hard-
est to rescue the Science Guild
from a seemingly certain death.
He asks for your help.

BRIAN EDWARD ELLIS

~— Fredericton resident.
— 3rd year Biology major
— Freshman lab demonstrator.

— member of Rod and Gun
Club.

— an active interest in SRC
meetings and policy.
— ‘1 want to see the Science

Physical
Education

ANTHEA ALLEN

Anthea Allen, 3rd year Fhy-
sical Education studéent hails
from Bedford Nova Scotia. Dur-
%Anthea's two years Up-the-

ill she has been active in var-
sity field hockey and basketball
and is presently on the Physi-
cal Education ciety. Anthea
is proud of her faculty and
plans to do her best if elected
to the S.R.C. to further better
relations with other faculties
and advance the status of the
Physical Education Society on
campus.

DOUG MACAULAY

1 am a third year Physical
Education student. Although
this is my first attempt at stu-
dent government, I feel that my
experience as a Recreation Di-
rector for the past two summers
would help me greatly on S.R.C.
Committees. If elected, I will
do my best to represent fairly
the Faculty of ucation at
U.N.B.

No matter how you vote; be
sure to VOTE — but don’t for-
get DOUG MACAULAY.

ROSS EDDY

Dear Phys. Eders:

May I take this opportunity
to introduce myself as a candi-
date for the Education repre-
senative to the Students Repre-
sentative Council.

I am presentlf serving my
second term as class representa-
tive on the Physical
Society and for the past two
years I was on the managerial
staff of the UNB Red Bombers,
last year .in the capacity of
Head Manager.

I would like to continue in
student administrative affairs
and I would be willing to make
the necessary sacrifices to rep-
resent you in the 1964-65 S.R.C.

On January 29th I would like
you to consider me as one of
your representatives. I remain.

Yours respectively,
Ross l?dfdy.

ducation

TONY DEW

One of the candidates for the

sition of Physical Education

epresentative -is Tony Dew.
Tony is in his 3rd year of Phy-
sical Education. He has been
active with the Red Bomber
Football Team and is a member
of the Brunswickan sports de-
partment.

When he was asked why he
was running for this position,
he said that he felt he could
represent the phy-ed students
in such a way that their best
interests would be fostered at
the S.R.C. meetings and that
the students would be kept up
to date with all new events.

BILL REDDEN

I will be frank.

I am in my second
an executive of the Physical
Education Societly. 1 currently
have the privi eﬁe of being

resident of The Kings College

chool Old Boys Association

and I am a past president of
the Nova Scotia Junior Tennis
Association.

1 feel that both the e‘::fveri-
ence that I have accumulated
in past years, plus my natural
interest in the welfare of The
Physical Education Program
here at UNB. Stand me in good
stead to represent the Physical
Education Students on the Stu-
dents Representative Council.

Thank you.

LIFE EXECUTIVE

PRESIDENT

ALEXANDER (SANDY)
LeBLANC
BARBARA TAYLOR

VICE-PRESIDENT

ear as

DEBORAH MacKAY

SOPHOMORE CLASS
EXECUTIVE

PRESIDENT
ERIC METH

1, Eric Meth, am running for
the gition of Sophomore
President for 1964. am a
member of the Arts FWUN%;
am very active in Radio :
:t;ind participate in UNB aqua-

cs.

In regard to Freshman Week,
1 propose to update, organize
and raise enough enthusiasm to
make it the best
Week ever.

BOB ORR

Fellow students:

To begin with let me intro-
duce myself as a candidate for
the position of Sophomore
President in 1964-65. My name
is Bob Orr and I am presently
enrolled in the Arts faculty.

There has been a great deal
of discussion about Freshman
initiation week, and I think
that through better organizing,
that is preplanning of the fate
of the newcomers next fall, that
this old tradition can be vastly
improved here at U.N.B.

Yours sincerely,
Bob Orr

VICE-PRESIDENT
JOHN TREVORS

To the Freshmen of U.N.B,

I have allowed my name to
stand as a candidate for the
ggsmon of President of the

phomore Class.

With a great deal of experi-
ence in organizing events such
as this, 1 feel that we the stu-
dents can put on the best Fresh-
men Week ever.

In concluding, I urge to vote
as you will, but vote.

With Respect,
John Trevors

JEREMY GADD
Member of Henchmen

President of High School
Graduating Class

Courses in Leadership
R.O.T.P.

Experience in Organizing
Events, Meeting People

The above qualifications show’

JERRY GADD

to be the man you should vote
for

SOPHOMORE PRESIDENT
BY GADD, YOU'RE RIGHT!

LARRY SPENCER

VICE - PRES\DanT

SOPHOMORE CLASS

“PLEASE NOTICE"
WANTED
PETE CHIPMAN
alias “Chipper”
REASON: Vice-President of
Sophomore Class '64-5
(1) President of class and on
Student’s Council (Gr. 12)
(2) Active in YM.C.A. work
(3) A Folk Singer (The Hench-
men)
(4) Likes to meet and know
people
REWARD: A well organized
sophmore class and the best

‘frosh’ Week EVER

-




